
Memory Verse… 
Our memory verse is John 3:16, 
please work on this with your child.  
This verse is a little longer and 
harder than some of our other 
verses, but it is the heart of the 
gospel message!! 
 
We will continue to study the Life 
of Jesus.  We are working our way 
through the New Testament.   
 
 

Easter… 

We will be starting our 

unit on Easter. We will 

learn about the  ‘fun 

things’ associated with 

Easter - the Easter 

Bunny, colored eggs 

etc. and also about 

the ‘real reason’ we 

celebrate this joyous 

holiday! 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Parent/Teacher  

Conferences…. 

We will have parent/teacher con-
ferences on Friday, April 26th.  
The children will not have class on 
that day. 

 

Enrollment Next Year… 
If you know someone interested, 
please have them call 476-1778. If 
you plan on sending your child, 
please send in your form along with 
the deposit/supply fee ASAP.  This 
is the only way your spot will be re-
served.  
 

Easter Egg Hunt… 

We will have an Easter Egg Hunt on 

Monday, March 25th at 10:45 a.m.  

Parents are welcome to joint the 

fun!  Please send one dozen filled 

Easter Eggs by Friday, March 22nd! 

 

Pictures… 

A photographer will be here on 

Wednesday, April 10th to take indi-

vidual and group photos.  
 

 

 

Snack Helpers: Please bring a snack and drink for 18 students. Thanks! 
 

Snack Helpers 
Monday, March 18—Everly Jackson 

Wednesday, March 20—Walker Wake 
Friday, March 22—Luke Young’s Birthday 
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“For God so loved the world that He gave His only Son, that whoso-
ever believes in Him will have eternal life.”  John 3:16 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember… 

 Monday, March 25th - Easter 
Egg Hunt at 10:45 a.m. 

 Wednesday, March 27th - 
Easter Vacation 

 Wednesday, April 3rd - School 
Resumes 

 Wednesday, April 10th - Pic-
ture Day 

 Friday, April 26th - Parent/
Teacher Conferences NO 
SCHOOL 

 Wednesday, May 15th - Pre-
school Graduation 

 Friday, May 17th - End of 
Year Party and last day of 
school 

 
Have a good weekend! 
Ms. Sheila 


